
LVES PTO Executive Board Meeting Minutes 

Date: August 8, 2018 

 

In Attendance: 

• Cristy Densman – President     

• Megan Nichols – VP of Events 

• Chasity Hill – VP of Marketing 

• Christina Trahan – VP of Volunteers 

• Beth Dean – Membership Secretary 

• Christine Johnson – Recording Secretary 

• Kristi Cobb -Treasurer 

 

Meeting was called to order by President Cristy Densman at 9:48 am.  

Replacement of playground toys: 

Cristy Densman motioned for the purchase of $549.27 of school playground equipment from Walmart for quality and 

price reasons from previous experience.  Seconded by Beth Dean; all in favor. 

Teacher wishlist funds: 

During the 2017-2018 school year $9000 of funds were earmarked to use for teacher wish lists.  A decision was made to 

allocate $300.00 to each Early Childhood and Student Support Services and $1200.00 for K through 5th grades and 

related arts.  Cristy Densman motioned the approval.  Beth Dean seconded, all in favor.    

2018-2019 Budget 

Cristy Densman motion to approve the 2018-2019 budget, Seconded by Chasity Hill; all in favor. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:57am and seconded by Kristi Cobb; all in favor. 

 


